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Marobjane Residents receive internal streets

The community of Marobjane/Avon where all in a jovial mood yesterday when Blouberg
Local Municipality leadership handed over a constructed internal street. The internal street
was part of Phase 3 project of converting the main gravel road entering Marobjane in to a
tar road. : :

Yesterday the jovial mood was extended when another leg of the project (Phase 4 ) was
also officialised. This was during an official Sod turning and handover of a contractor. The
new contractor was given a scope of to work on the challenges of Rain water drainage on
the previously completed project. '
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